
MONDAY MOTIVATION

A message from fellow ACCCA Member, Kevin Fleming.

WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

ACCCA Board Approves Changes to Strategic Plan for 2020-21

https://youtu.be/hwptAM9xX0o


Last Friday the ACCCA Board of Directors took action to incorporate updated tactics
into its rolling five-year Strategic Plan to improve the structure and fiscal vitality of the
association so ACCCA can quickly respond to our member’s needs throughout this
challenging time.

In a unanimous vote, the members of the board, representing all key areas of
management, endorsed the work of the four strategic teams charged with applying the
feedback from the 2020 member survey to the goals and objectives that will drive
funding and activities for the Association this year.

Here are just a few of the highlights of the revised plan already underway:

Significantly reducing operating overhead. By increasing efficiencies, reducing
the size of the office and allowing some remote work ACCCA’s administration
will be able to accomplish more with a smaller investment.

Development of standards of practice for increasing recognition of
administrative rights.

Increasing access to training and development by expanding online options and
establishing a new program directed at aspiring administrators.

As you know, the majority of the work necessary to accomplish these objectives is done
by an army of dedicated ACCCA members who are our volunteers. If you’re interested
in getting involved in a project or to provide oversite and guidance by joining a
committee, commission or work group, go to the Volunteer page at the ACCCA website
today!

2020-21 Legislative Platform Approved by Board

Also at last Friday’s meeting, the Board took action to approve the 2020-21 Legislative
Platform. The revised platform includes updated statements on community college
finance, health and safety of students, staff and faculty and it re-states our official
advocating position on diversity, equity and inclusion issues in the California Community
Colleges. A separate Statement of Equity that specifically outlines the Association’s
commitment to DEI will be distributed once a final version is approved by the Board.

That's it for now, have a great Monday and a productive week!

Click here to view previous issues in the Monday Motivation Archive.

https://accca.org/files/Meeting Materials/09-2020/FINAL_2020-21_STRATEGIC_PLAN_PUBLIC_FACING.pdf
https://accca.org/i4a/pages/index.cfm?pageID=3998
https://accca.org/files/CFLA/2020-21_APPROVED_Legislative_Platform.pdf
https://accca.org/i4a/pages/index.cfm?pageID=4039

